
 

 

 

 

October 7, 2022 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, Ky 40601 
 

RE: Case No. 2021-00454 
 Barkley Lake Water District 
 Alternative Rate Filing Adjustment 
 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Barkley Lake Water District (Barkley Lake) was in the process of filing its new tariff sheets 
as a result of its recently completed Alternative Rate Filing (ARF) case that was before 
the Commission. In the process of doing so, Barkley Lake noticed that on page 2 of 
Appendix B (Nonrecurring Charges) in the Final Order issued on September 13, 2022, 
there were two “Meter Test Charges” listed. One of the meter test charges listed was for 
$25 while the other was for $37. 
 
Barkley Lake is requesting clarification on what should be included in their tariff filing for 
nonrecurring charges, in regard to the meter test charges, and is also requesting 
affirmation that the other charges included in the Appendix B of the Order are accurate. 
 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
John Herring 
General Manager 




